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Reception Places September 20dk

The window is now open for you to apply for your child to start Reception

class in Sep’rember A0a5.

Recep’rion 205 - Children born between | Sep’rember 20320 to 3l AugusT
203! will be e|igib|e to start school Recepfion in Sep’rember 2045 and must
apply for a school place by 15 January &035.

You can apply online for your
child’s reception place on the Gateshead Council website. We
can support you with this, please speak to a member of staff if

youd benefit from this.

If you are unable to apply online you can complete a paper

form - these are available from our school office.

Tours of School

If you would like to look around

our school and ask any questions
you have about our provision you are very welcome to book in an appointment to
look around. Currently interested parents are booking individual appointments, this
is a greatf chance to see our school and have a tour at your own pace. If you'd
like to book in for a four please call the school office on OI91410&55! or email

annadiggle@gateshead.gov.uk. This offer is open to parents with children already

in our nursery and parents of children not already attending our school nursery.
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